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What’s in this issue

	 I’d like to start off by thanking all of you for all the 
great work that you do! Mosquitoes and mosquito-borne 
diseases have been newsworthy throughout most of the 
off-season this year due to the outbreak of Zika virus that is 
currently going on in the Americas. In February, Governor 
McAuliffe created the Virginia Zika Task Force to help coor-
dinate preparations for the threat of Zika virus. The VMCA is 
represented on the task force by two of our members, Dreda 
McCreary and Tim McGonegal, as well as Dr. David Gaines, 
entomologist with the Virginia Department of Health.
	 I would also like to thank you all for making the 69th 
VMCA meeting another great one. We had a great venue 
at the Portsmouth Renaissance and a diverse agenda with 
many great speakers. Although a winter storm the weekend 
before caused us to make some last minute agenda 
changes, it was a great meeting with lots of informative 
presentations. We have another great educational 
opportunity coming up in May with the upcoming 
mosquito identification course—for details, see the VMCA 
Adult ID Course announcement inside the Skeeter. The VMCA 
is hoping to sponsor a larval ID course next spring. You can 
help us get ready for this course by collecting and preserving 
larvae throughout the season. If you are interested in 
providing specimens for the course, please contact Jay Kiser 
jkiser@suffolkva.us for more information.
	 It’s not too soon to start thinking about next year’s 
meeting which will be a big one for us in several ways. The 
2017 meeting, which will be held in Newport News, will be 
the 70th Annual Meeting of the VMCA and it will be a joint 
meeting with the Mid-Atlantic Mosquito Control Association. 
Look for more information in future editions of the Skeeter and 
also on the VMCA website (http://www.mosquito-va.org) This 
meeting will be an opportunity for us to show our regional 
peers the many great programs we have in Virginia. As you 
are getting ready for the season, think about possible 
presentation ideas for next year’s meeting.
	 As you read through this edition of the Skeeter and 
the great articles that have been submitted by members of 
the VMCA, take a few minutes to think about the ways that 
you may also be able to contribute to the association. Take 

note of the various committees listed 
in the Skeeter and consider reaching 
out to the chair or any member of the 
Executive Board if you’re interested in 
participating. You can always let us 
know your interest in the committees 
at the Annual Meeting, too. There’s 
also a great “Flashback” section in this 
edition where we travel back in the 
Skeeter to see some old articles written 
about some very contemporary topics. 
The first of these articles is almost 30 
years old! While you read these and 
the other articles in this edition, please 
think about how you might also be 
able to contribute to the Skeeter. We 
all see interesting and unusual things in 
our jobs and, who knows, maybe the 
future VMCA members will someday 
be flashing back to an article you’ve 
written about the novel or noteworthy 
things that you encounter in your job as 
a mosquito control professional.
	 Thanks and have a great day!


